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***PUBLIC STATEMENT*** 

 

Statement of Lt. Governor Gray on the Passing of Judge Peter W. Hall 

Montpelier, Vt - Today, Lt. Governor Gray released the following statement on the passing of 

Judge Peter W. Hall of the U.S. Court of Appeals for the Second Circuit:  

“Today, Vermont mourns the loss of one of our best. Judge Peter W. Hall dedicated his life to 

service and the rule of law. He embodied integrity and public service, and valued mentorship, 

compassion, and kindness above all else.  

My thoughts are with Judge Hall’s family, the Rutland and Vermont legal community, his 

colleagues on the Second Circuit, and all his current and former law clerks. Judge Hall impacted 

all of our lives and I will forever be grateful for his mentorship.” 

### 
 

 

Lt. Governor Molly Gray was sworn into office as the 82nd Lt. Governor of Vermont by Judge 

Peter Hall on January 7th, 2021. She also served as a law clerk in Judge Hall’s chambers from 

2014 to 2015. A prior statement on Judge Hall taking “senior status” is available here.  

https://ltgov.vermont.gov/official-statement-lt-governor-gray-honoring-judge-peter-hall-taking-senior-status

